
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
I just wanted to write in my support for Brian and Dana’s Airbnb public hearing 
regarding Airbnb use in Old Louisville.  During the summer of 2015 I combined 
families; sold my house near Bowman Field and began the search for a large house 
that could fit our family of 6 (kids 15/14/11/11).  We wanted to be close to work 
and near the amenities we have grown to love about Downtown Louisville.  We 
found a five bedroom, four bath home in Old Louisville that was just around the 
upper limits of our price range.  It was formerly run as the Aleksander House Bed 
and Breakfast and the owner was selling and moving back to Connecticut.   We 
immediately felt it was the ideal spot for our family and set out to meet as many 
people as we could in our new community.  We truly want to become a part of an 
amazing group of people and have grown to know several of the home owners and 
business owners in our one year in the community.  We want to see Old Louisville as 
a destination spot for anyone visiting our city.  Airbnb is nothing but a positive for 
our neighborhood and will continue to draw business and tourism into an area that 
can showcase our beautiful city.   We have had nothing but positive reviews from 
everyone that has come by our home and is amazed that we moved a large family 
downtown and not out to suburbia.   Please help assist all of us in making airbnb a 
feasible opportunity for our families and for our community.    Thank you. 
 
 
Joseph Walker and Jennifer Noel 
1213 S. 1st St. Louisville KY 40203 
502-377-2187 


